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Learning together. Achieving together. 
 

 
30th September 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL – KS1 and KS2 
 

We are looking forward to our Harvest celebrations.  This year, KS1’s service will take place in the 
school hall and KS2’s service will take place at the Waverton Evangelical Church.   
 
The services will take place as follows:  
 
KS2 children (Y3-Y6) - Wednesday 16th October – 2.15pm-3.00pm – Waverton Evangelical Church 
 

 
Please note that there will be no parking available at the church - for parking please use the rear of the 
village hall car park.  
 
 
KS1 children (Rec– Y2) - Wednesday 23rd October for - 2.30pm – 3.00pm – School Hall 
 

 
You are most welcome to come along and join in the celebrations with us.  
 
The School Parliament would like to ask for monetary donations – cash only in a small envelope. The 
School Parliament will then be taken shopping to purchase suitable food items that can be donated to 
the local Foodbank.   
 
Donations can be sent to the school office between the 1st October and 23rd October. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
C Cartwright 

 
Mrs C Cartwright 
Head Teacher 


